
 

9th October 2020 

This week: 

During the week in Crystal class, we have been focusing on developing our 
vocabularly. We have been building our dictionary skills to learn new words and their 
meaning. We have also been looking at the text of ‘how to train a dragon’, learning 

new words from there and creating a word bank for our story-writing. 

In Maths, we have been sharing our board games. I am so proud of the creative and 
interesting times table games the children have managed to create. These games 

ranged from outdoor activities to board games and even card games. We have also 
been looking at place value, representing numbers in different ways (including 

money).  

       

 

Once again, we have been hard at work with our art. The children have loved this 
and I am so impressed with how much progress they have made with their 

observational and their shading skills – well done Crystal Class! 

The children have also been developing their throwing and catching skills of large 
balls within PE. We have learnt different passes such the chest, bounce and shoulder 

pass. The children have been building their accuracy with these. 

     


